
 

CHAIRMEN MURRAY AND BAUCUS REFUTE GOP DEBT LIMIT CLAIMS, 
MAKE CASE FOR CLEAN BILL IN MEMO TO SENATE DEMOCRATS 

 
WASHINGTON – Today, Senate Budget Committee Chairman Patty Murray (D-WA) and Senate Finance 
Committee Chairman Max Baucus (D-MT) released a joint letter and memo to Senate Democrats 
refuting recent Republican claims that attempt to justify playing partisan games with the debt ceiling, 
explaining why Republican debt prioritization proposals are unworkable and equivalent to default, laying 
out the economic danger of GOP brinkmanship, and making the strong case for a clean debt limit bill 
and an end to the political games. 
 
Click here to read the letter and memo. 
 

### 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact: Sean Neary/Meaghan Smith (Baucus) 202-224-4515 

September 23, 2013 Eli Zupnick (Murray) 202-224-5398 

http://www.finance.senate.gov/imo/media/doc/09232012%20Baucus%20Murray%20letter.pdf

